
The board commended the PA on the great work they have been doing for the school 

and the pupils of knocknagree ns over the last two years. We welcome our four  new 

PA members. The Board would like to congratulate Ms Karen O Sullivan on the birth 

of her baby girl. The Board would like to welcome new staff including Ms Eabha Ní 

Chathasaigh, Mr Liam Twomey and Ms Carmel Murphy to Knocknagree ns . 

 


